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Our November meeting was held at the Unitarian Chapel, where we were 

treated to a talk and slideshow, given by Steve Horrocks. We learnt a lot about 

the church building and the history of the congregation. There were about 30 

of us there and some continued the meeting in the Duke William, where Steve 

told us why he was instrumental in ensuring that the Bury Tesco is smaller than 

planned. It was all to do with making sure that some of the graves, including 

war graves were treated with respect. It also resulted in the creating of the 

small remembrance garden, within the car park. Well done Steve!! 

              

                                                          


